
Oak Ridge Elementary 
Drive-Through Literature Day Parade 

 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
On October 29, 2020 at 8:40 – 9:00 a.m. Oak Ridge Elementary is 
celebrating our Drive-Through Literature Day Parade.  The intent is to 
celebrate and encourage imagination and creativity through reading.  
Students may be dressed as a character from their favorite book. The book 
needs to be elementary appropriate.  Please make sure that these are quality 
books and not magazines or coloring books.  When planning costumes, keep 
the safety of our children in mind and make sure the following guidelines are 
adhered to: 
 
 
 1.  No complete face make-up is to be worn (rouge, freckles, etc. are 
 okay) Masks are not allowed. 
 
 2.  Costumes should be tasteful, modest, and not include any type of 
 weapon, whether real or imitation. Must be elementary age 
 appropriate.  
 
Event Instructions: 
- At 8:40 a.m. you will drive through the school parking lot to allow your 
child to wave at the teachers standing on the sidewalk.  
 
- You nor your child shall exit the vehicle. 
 
- This is just a short drive through to allow students and teachers to share in 
this event.  
 
The success of this school event depends on your willingness to support us 
by following our guidelines.  
 
Thank you, Oak Ridge Family 


